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Message from the Head Teacher 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Our final newsletter of the session is finally here! What another fantastic year we’ve had 

at our school – well done everyone! We all, the staff, pupils, parents and community, make 

Noble the fantastic school that it is. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

To our P7 pupils – we are tremendously proud of you. We will miss you and we are in no 

doubt that you will continue to do well in the next chapter of your school career. Best of 

luck! 

 

Finally, to all our families, have a fantastic and restful break when it comes. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Daniel Murray 

Head Teacher 
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June: Right of the Month 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Article 29 of the UNCRC says that a child or young person’s education should help their 

mind, body and talents be the best they can. It should also build their respect for other 

people and the world around them. In particular, they should learn to respect: 

• their rights and the rights of others 

• their freedoms and the freedoms of others 

• their parents 

• the identity, language and values of countries— including their own. 

Education should prepare children and young people for a responsible life in a free society. 

It should teach them how to live in an understanding and tolerant way that is non-violent 

and that respects the environment. 

https://www.cypcs.org.uk/rights/uncrc/articles/article-29/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

https://www.cypcs.org.uk/rights/uncrc/articles/article-29/
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Wear Yellow Walk and Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

P1 and P7 took part in two sponsored events on Wednesday 7th June to raise money for 
St. Andrew’s Hospice. The P1 children held their own Teddy Bear’s picnic, and P7 walked 
all the way around Strathclyde Loch. The children had a fantastic time, and hopefully 
raised an impressive amount of money. Thank you all for your generosity and support 
for this great facility. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Classes for Next Session and Pupil Reports  
Our school roll for August looks likely to be around 230 children.  This means there will be 9 

classes formed next year.  

 

As soon as I have confirmation of staffing from the authority, I will be in a position to let 

the children know who their class teacher will be in 2023/2024. 

 

Pupil reports will be issued next week. 

 

 

 

Bellshill Academy Blazers 
Logo express will be in school on Tuesday 20th June to measure P7 
pupils for their blazer. Ordering and delivery instructions will be 
given to children on the day. 
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Uniform Arrangements for August 
 
P1-6 

• Grey trousers or skirt 
• Blue cardigan or sweatshirt 
• White polo shirt 
• White shirt and tie 
• Jacket 

 
P7 

• Black trousers or skirt 
• Black cardigan or sweatshirt 
• White polo shirt 
• White shirt and tie (P7 have their own tie – see Mrs Downs at the office). 
• Jacket 

 
PE/Outdoor Learning  
We will let you know in advance, class arrangements for PE/Outdoor 
Learning. On these days children must arrive at school with:  

• Black jogging bottoms 
• White polo shirt and sweatshirt 
• Gym shoes 

 
Please remember to put your child’s name on all items of clothing. Doing so will increase the likelihood 
of items being returned if lost. 
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School Priorities for 2023/2024 

Next session, our school improvement plan will focus on the 

following three priorities: 

Priority 1: The Bellshill Cluster Schools will continue to develop a 

collaborative approach to improving wellbeing and 

attainment. 

Priority 2: Our school will continue to work on Literacy, 

embedding the good work we’ve started on using Talk for Writing. We will also have a 

focus on closing the poverty related equity gap. 

Priority 3: We will be developing our curriculum offer to ensure it meets the needs and 

interests of our pupils. 
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Our Shared Vision, Values and Aims 
Thank you to those of you that completed our consultation recently. We are 

using this feedback to make some changes. In the meantime, we are 

delighted to share our renewed vision for our school. This will help us shape 

our school improvement and curriculum over the next few years. 
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Dance-a-thon - Fundraising 

Our Dance-a-thon total is now sitting at £1501.50. 

£366 has been spent on playground toys chosen by 

the Pupil Council. 

£170 has been spent on covering the cost of the 

bus to the Football Festival. 

We use money from fundraising to cap excursions 

to £8. Valley View was capped at £10 due to 

increased admission costs (£7.50 entry).  Thank 

you for your generosity. We will keep you up to 

date with further spends. 

 

Primary 7 – Fun Afternoon & Leavers’ Assembly 

Primary 7 are looking forward to 

their fun afternoon on Friday 16th 

June. The children will be dismissed 

at 3:30pm that day. In the 

morning, the children have been 

invited to Bellshill Academy to see 

a performance of Beauty and the 

Beast. The children have been 

rehearsing for their leavers’ 

assembly on Wednesday 21st June 

at 1:30pm. They are looking forward to sharing this special occasion with their families.  

 
Noble’s Got Talent 

Our annual NGT event will take place on 

Friday 23rd June at 1:30pm in our Gym Hall. 

A letter will be issued with more information 

about tickets, later this week.  

 

 

After School Clubs 

Club Day Last Session 

P3 Football Monday Monday 19th June 

P1s and P2s Multi-sports Wednesday Wednesday 21st June 

P4 and P5 Dance Gymnastics Thursday Thursday 22nd June 
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School Calendar 
 

Please note, dates and times are subject to change.  
 

Calendar of Events 2022 - 2023 

Event Date(s) Time 

Choir to Hatton Lea Care Home Friday 9th June pm 

P6s to Glasgow Science Centre Tuesday 13th June All day 

P5 to Glasgow Science Centre Wednesday 14th June All day 

In-Service Thursday 15th June All day 

P7 to Bellshill Academy Friday 16th June am 

P7 Leavers Treat Friday 16th June pm 

P7 Leavers Assembly Wednesday 21st June pm 

Noble Got Talent Friday 23rd June pm 

Wider Achievements Assembly Tuesday 27th June am 

Whole School Wednesday 28th June Finish 1.00pm 
 

 


